Fred Moore
KGMO Radio

Cape Girardeau, Mo,

Ernie:

Thanks very much for your reception report of November 7. Your comment
on the three Missouri stations.on the same frequency is very interesting.
We're very glad too that you heard us for the first time. Ve have received
reports from lots of other guys (SWLs and hams) since we first began freq checks
on our new frequency, too. There were some from Montreal, Canada, Philadelphia,
Cleveland, Gastonia, North Carolina and others., The tests you heard came from
a non-directional antenna system, This antenna was used on our old frequency
and on the old power, The power now is 500 watts. Pretty soon, as you know,
we will crank it up to the full 5 gallons. We will then be Southeast Missouri's
most powerful radio station, and we will be slightly directional (attenuated to

the east). We don't have any coverage maps printed for the big power yet, but

if you will sit tight, we'll shoot you one when we get them,
If we can ever be of service to you, Ernie, be sure te let us know, We'll

help you and your organization in any way possible, Thanks again for your

-

interest, and if you're ever near us, drop in! We would be glad to have you.

urs truly,
sl Wlowke

l) Fred Moore, Chief Engineer
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